Casey, Ashley

From: Yogurtian, Ara

Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 9:03 AM

To: ‘ANDREW KELLEY’; caseywilliamsbelmont@gmail.com; Daniels Elliot; David Stiff; 'Jimmy Zarkadas’;
Kim Beer; 'Nick'; Teresa Macnutt (teresamacnutt@verizon.net)

Cc: Casey, Ashley; Distler, Gabriel

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL][belmontma] Comella’s special permit number 22-11 (Sent by Joseph Antonellis,

JCAntonellis@gmail.com)

FYI

ARA YOGURTIAN

TOWN OF BELMONT

OFFICE OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
617-993-2650

ayogurtian@belmont-ma.gov

From: Contact form at belmontma <cmsmailer@civicplus.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2022 3:54 PM

To: Yogurtian, Ara <ayogurtian@belmont-ma.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL][belmontma] Comella’s special permit number 22-11 (Sent by Joseph Antonellis,
JCAntonellis@gmail.com)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello ayogurtian,

Joseph Antonellis (JCAntonellis@gmail.com) has sent you a message via your contact form (https://www.belmont-
ma.gov/users/ayogurtian/contact) at belmontma.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.belmont-ma.gov/user/296/edit.

Message:

| as a resident of 67 Spring Valley Rd am sending this email to go on record expressing my support of allowing. Comella's
Restaurant to operate out the former Loading Dock property. Commella’s has been a great addition to Belmont, a
wonderful supporter of the community and having a takeout/ restaurant at the former Loading Dock site would enhance
that Belmont neighborhood.



